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We apologise in advance for any inconvenience caused to affected
students. Overall our primary goal is to keep all our students as safe as
possible.  

We thank you for your understanding and support.

Once the storm is no longer
deemed to be dangerous,
students will be allowed to leave
the classrooms and be collected
by their parents or make their way
to public transport.

For some students this will mean
a more significant disruption due
to the unavailability of dedicated
School transport services.

Parents will receive an SMS to
their chosen contact numbers on
Parent Lounge advising them that
students will be unable to leave
classrooms until it is deemed safe
for them to do so.

WHAT TO DO IN THE EVENT OF A DANGEROUS

STORM IMPACTING SCHOOL CHILD COLLECTION

Following advice from the Bureau of Meteorology, if there is the risk of
large hail or damaging winds at school pick up time the following plan will
be implemented:

Students will remain in
classrooms until the storm has
passed and it is deemed safe for
them to leave the School.

During the Queensland storm season there is the risk of a severe
storm hitting the school at pick-up time.
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